MINUTES
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
EAST NOTTINGHAM TOWNSHIP
PUBLIC HEARING
STREET SIGN ORDINANCE
FEBRUARY 19, 2008

The Public Hearing of the East Nottingham Township Board of Supervisors was held in
the Township Building on February 19, 2008. Those present were: Chairman Leo M.
Levandowski, Vice-Chairman Michacl P. Miller, Supervisor Percy Reynolds, Supervisor
Gene Turns, Supervisor Charles D. Shelton, Solicitor Helen Esbenshade, Secretary Pat
Brady and several guests.

The Hearing was called to order at 7:02 P.M. by Chairman Leo M. Levandowski.
Chairman Levandowski handed the Hearing over to Solicitor Helen Esbenshade.

Solicitor Esbenshade stated this is the Public Hearing for the Ordinance amending the
East Nottingham Township Subdivision & Land Development Ordinance of 1997, as
amended, by amending Article V of said Ordinance.

Solicitor Esbenshade read the Ordinance in its entirety to the Public and advised the
public that the proof of advertisement is available for review. The Hearing date and
Ordinance were advertised in the Daily Local news on 2/5/08 and 2/12/08.

Solicitor Esbenshade asked if anyone had questions or comments. None

Motion made by Vice-Chairman Miller seconded by Supervisor Shelton to adjourn the

Public Hearing at 7:08 P.M..
Aye: 5 Nay: 0

ATTEST: 4 i g/d i Pat Brady, Secretary
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